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October 8, 2023
Dear Co-Labourers,

Well, it is Prayer Letter time again. We hope you are rejoicing in God’s richest
blessings. Psalms 103:2 says, “Bless the LORD, O my soul, and forget not all his
benefits.” As we read through God’s Word, there are many verses that speak of God’s
blessings. Since our last prayer letter, we have been greatly blessed even though there
have been many trials, but they can’t out weigh the blessings.

In our last prayer letter, we shared about the Family Camp at Castle Rock Baptist Camp
in Montana, and we were heading cast. We were able to make the meetings in South
Dakota, Nebraska, Missouri, and Kentucky. However, on our way to our last meeting in
Tennessee, we were involved in an accident and couldn’t make the meeting in
Wartburg, Tennessee. We weren’t hurt, the truck wasn’t hurt, but the camper didn’t fair
as well. It is now in the shop for repairs.

After getting back home, Jarrett Hayes, a young preacher in our home church, and I flew
to Spokane, Washington. We were in seven churches in ten days in the states of
Washington, Idaho, and Oregon and drove 1,157 miles. We were able to visit the Ray
Godfrey Family, the Danny Vaughn family, and the Raleigh Hill family in Idaho. We
also visited with the Tim Wall family in Washington and the Benjamin Cooley Family
in Oregon. We also were able to visit one church in Oregon and another in Washington
that I had never been in before plus a church in Idaho that I had visited before. After
returning home, I’ve been trying to catch up on things.

This month we will be in Macedonia’s Annual Conference in Ringgold, Georgia and in
a supporting church in Greenville, South Carolina. We are also doing our regular doctor
Visits.

As for Sister Hutchens, she probably has a torn rotator cuff and will be facing surgery in
a few weeks. Both of us just turned a year older, and we praise God everyday for letting

us keep going and helping in the church planting ministry. It is just one more of our
benefits.

We love you all and thank you for letting us be part of your mission family. We greatly

appreciate your prayers and financial support. Please continue to pray for us and all our
church planters in the Northwest.

Because He cares,

Rev. Wesley Hutchens

..Lift up your eyes, and look on the fields; for they are white already to harvest. John 4:35b
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